
 

 

CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR ADOPTION OF THE DRAFT MASTER 

PLAN  

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, following the public review period of at least 63 
days, a public hearing will be held in person at the Grosse Pointe Woods 
Planning Commission on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in accordance 
with the Michigan Planning Enabling Ave, Act 33 of 2008, as amended (MPEA) 
and the Open Meetings Act, PA 267. The purpose of the public hearings is to 
discuss the City’s draft Master Plan. 
 
A copy of the draft plan will remain available for review at City Hall and online at 
www.gpwmi.us/community/page/master-plan. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend and will be given opportunity for public 
comment. The public may appear in person or be represented by counsel. Written 
comments will be received in the City Clerk’s Office, up to close of business 
preceding the hearing. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or 
services at the meeting should contact the Grosse Pointe Woods Clerk’s Office at 
313-343-2440 seven days prior to the meeting. The agenda and pertinent 
documents will be available at www.gpwmi.us.  
 
For additional project information, contact the Building and Planning Department 
at 313-343-2426 or e-mail building@gpwmi.us. Comments will be received 
through 12:00 noon, Tuesday, October 22, 2024. Please reference “Master Plan” 
in all correspondence. 
 
 
 

Paul P. Antolin 
City Clerk 
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